
Dear Dr. Mölg,  

 

Thank you for overseeing and accepting the publication of this paper.  

 

Thank you for catching the incomplete figure caption. We have added detail to the caption, 

included more detail in Table A1, and fixed the legend in figure 2.  

 

Best, 

Chloe Whicker and coauthors 


